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Protection of Vulnerable Persons Act 

 
Florida has the strictest mandatory child abuse reporting law in the nation.  On 10/1/2012, Florida’s 
Protection of Vulnerable Persons Act, Florida Statutes Section 39.201, became law.    
 
The law requires everyone in the state of Florida to personally report any type of child abuse (including 
neglect and abandonment), wh34 (e s)1..6Ee ssohimm-3 (itte ab)-1 atyahiap

https://reportabuse.dcf.state.fl.us/Child/ChildForm.aspx
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